October 3, 1979
Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. 1lst
McCook, NE 69001
Dear Bill:
Certainly, I am pleased to confirm your reception of KJLA Radio on March
5, 1979.

The description you gave of the programming format was quite adequate to
assure that you were, in fact, listening to our station.

During the daytime hours, KJLA operates with 1000 watts of power and at
night with 250 watts and a six tower directional antenna system. When we
are on night power and patter we send a minimum amount of signal to the
northeast and a maximum to the west.

Thank you for writing and good luck as you listen.
Sincerely,

OSBORN COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION

Betou - Lhine

Benton H. Weiss
Technical Director
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